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22  NEWSLETTER 
  Wednesday 1st March 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  24th February 2017  

Panthers Allisha Hawley 
Penguins Freya Brooks 
Dolphins Isabelle Heatherglen 
Giraffes Sara Malloch 
Pandas Megan Cartwright 
Koalas Warren Hudson 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Rose Stokoe 
Danyal Mahmood 

Hippos Poppy Wray 
Tigers Lucas Watson 

 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 92.7% 
Penguins 94.8% 
Dolphins 98.3% 
Giraffes 91.4% 
Pandas  95.7%  
Koalas          100% Wow 

Toucans 
Zebras 

95.1% 
95.0% 

Hippos 95.5% 
Tigers 97.0% 

Whole School Attendance – 95.7% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 14th March Mrs Wild 

Tuesday 21st March Ms Brooks 

Tuesday 28th March Mr Sheard 

Tuesday 4th April Miss Cole 

Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 3rd March Miss Riley & Miss Ward 

Friday 17th March Miss Bentham & Miss Wild 

Friday 24th March Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Friday 31st March Ms Brooks & Miss Alderson 

New Baby Girl 
Congratulations to Arron Crook in UF2!  He has a new 
baby sister, Ellie, who was born on the 25th February 
weighing 9lb 7oz.  

Red Nose Day – Friday 24th March 
Red Noses for sale from the school office for £1 from 

Monday 6th March. 
 

 

 
World Book Day  - Thursday 2nd March 

Tomorrow Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day.  
Children can come to school dressed up as their 
favourite book character.  Bring a £1 and all of the 
proceeds will go towards new books for our school 
library.   

School Uniform 
Could we remind parents that long hair should be 
tied back, in a ponytail, plaits etc.   We do not allow 
children to wear make-up or nail polish, and no 
extreme haircuts or hair colours.  Thank you. 
 

Robinwood Residential Visit 
Friday 10th to Sunday 12th March 

Some of our Year 5 & 6 children will be going to the 
Activity Centre at Barhaugh Hall, Alston in Cumbria 
next week.  You may need to take the kit list while 
out shopping this weekend. 
 

Safeguarding – Social Media 
Social media is still a great concern for us.  Can we 
once again remind parents of the importance to 
check their child’s mobile phone for internet use, 
group chats and messaging in order to safeguard all 
children. 
 

Parking On Hendal Lane 
We have had some complaints from residents on 
Hendal Lane as they are having access problems to 
their properties.   Please park with consideration and 
do not block drives.  

Spelling 
Our approaches to spelling in school are as follows:- 

 EYFS – Jolly Phonics & Letters and Sounds 

 KS1 – Letters and Sounds 

 KS2 – No Nonsense Spelling 
Please see your child’s class teacher for further 
information regarding the approach and what you 
can do to support your child to improve their 
spelling. 

 Mathletics
This is a Maths resource purchased by school that is 
proven to improve your child’s mathematical 
development.  This can be used at home on-line.  If 
your child has lost their log in details.  Please see 
their teacher for a new log in. 

 

http://www.hendalprimary.org.uk/

